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Sewer installation will occur on Education Lane, affecting house numbers 300-318, starting at 8
am on Friday, April 12, 2024.  We do not anticipate any road closures during the installation,
but ask that you please use caution if traveling in the area.   We apologize for any
inconvenience.  If you have any questions please reach out to the City of York Utilities
Department at 803-684-2341.

https://www.yorksc.gov/utilities/page/education-lane-construction-alert

